
   

    
               NSW   BRANCH 

                      Summer  Memo 2017 

 

   2017 is rapidly drawing to a close with festivities around the corner. Hot sunny days 

 are ahead which are not always conducive to vintage vehicles chugging up hills. But 

 it is time to open diaries and fill in dates for 2018. 

     

Monday February 5, 2018     2 St George’s Crescent, Drummoyne  11.30am                                                                           

Drive your club car to the Drummoyne Sailing Club for lunch at midday.  James 

Brigden will arrange for the gates to be open for safe parking onsite on the lower 

car park. Take care with speed humps on approach.  Suggest arrival at 11.30 am so 

we can grab a table on the bayside with great views.     

https://www.drummoynesailingclub.com.au/images/pdfs/Sailors-Grill-Menu-Spring-2016.pdf      

Please email jeanneeve@gmail.com if you are coming so we have some idea of numbers.  

 

Sunday May 27, 2018   Lunch at The Glen, St Albans 

All club members are invited to James Brigden’s home in St Albans for lunch with a 

bush tucker theme- grown from own garden. More parking is now available in the 

grounds. Bring your own club car if possible. Bring own drinks and arrive by  11.00 

onwards. Will require final attendance numbers by wed may 23rd.  Again please                                   

email:  jeanneeve@gmail.com if attending for route instructions. 

 

Friday July 6 , 2018        Lunch at the Royal Sydney Yacht Squadron 

The Royal Sydney Yacht Squadron is holding a motoring day on 6th July 2018 at 

which interesting cars are displayed on the lawn in front of the Club House              

overlooking the Harbour. 20-Ghost Club members are invited to bring their club cars 

to the Display. Lunch will be available. More details later. 

 

September / October; Dates not yet set for the 2018 National Rally to be held in Narooma, NSW . 

Is on the coast about halfway between Sydney and Melbourne. 

 

    Wishing everyone a stress free road system over the Christmas Season and all best 

 wishes for fewer traffic jams in the New Year. 

https://www.drummoynesailingclub.com.au/images/pdfs/Sailors-Grill-Menu-Spring-2016.pdf

